
 

 

15th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Foundation Stage 2 Trip to Blackpool Zoo 

 
Our exciting trip to Blackpool Zoo is just around the corner (Thursday 21st May) and we would like to 
remind you of a couple of things before we go. 
 
We will be outside for the majority of the day, so please make sure your child comes to school with a 
waterproof coat and sensible shoes, as there will be a lot of walking! School jumpers are also to be worn 
for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist 
in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. 
 
The children will be expected to carry their own packed lunch; if you are providing your child’s lunch, we 
suggest a fully disposable lunch and/or a backpack to make it easier. 
 
The children will not need any extra spending money. 
 
Finally, if you know that your child suffers from travel sickness, please let your class teacher know (so 
that we can sit them near the front of the coach and within reach of a bucket!) 
 
We’re really looking forward to a fun day! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson 
 
Reception Phase Leader 
 


